
04/07/ 1999

Ms. Linda Elliot
Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Michael J. Murphy
Mike_ murphy@dtccom.com
DTC Communications Inc.
75 Northeastern Blvd.
Nashua, NH 03062

Re: FCC ID H25PB3
Applicant DTC
Correspondance Reference # 6955
731 Confirmation Number: EA93405
Date of Original E-Mail query 04/01/1999

This letter is to inform the FCC that the required photograph showing the FCC ID Label has
been added to the exhibits, reference Section 2.1033 (b) (7) of the Rules.

Best Regards,

Michael J. Murphy
RF/ Video Engineer
DTC

RFI LTD. will act as our agent during the submission and type approval process.

DTC Communications Inc. also requests that the parts list and schematic diagrams submitted
with this application be withheld from public disclosure. Disclosure of this electronic engineering
design information would place DTC at a competitive disadvantage.



Best Regards,

Joseph Dunhom
CFO  blah blah


